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                                                                                                                                              Thursday 25 May 2017

Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, students will be looking at instructional writing. They will learn to appreciate the importance of giving clear and detailed instructions in order to guide partners successfully around an obstacle course. At the same time, students will develop their ability to listen carefully and follow verbal instructions. 

In Numeracy, students will be measuring length using both rulers and measuring tapes, with the intention of converting between centimetres and millimetres, and metres and centimetres. We will also be identifying different types of angles and will begin to measure them accurately using a protractor. Fun problem solving investigations will make up the rest of the week’s focus in Numeracy. 

In Science, students will be applying their progressive skills with making and interpreting graphs. The graphs we study will reinforce learning which is relevant to the current topic of ‘sound’. Please find useful revision games at www.mathgames.com/graphing. 

In IPC, students will begin a new topic, which will last until the end of this final term. The name and content of the topic will remain a surprise until the ‘Entry Point’ on Monday! We are glad to be including our Arabic students in one of these lessons each week, too. 

For Spellings, a new word list will be given out on Monday, and students will be tested on the first 11 words on Thursday.

Finally, we want to thank all of our wonderful parents for their hard work and time supporting their children over the recent assessment period. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully

Year 4 Team
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